
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                     
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                      
                                                                                                                                                                                          March 29th, 2016 

 
 

FIELD STREET 
HAZEL STREET 

IVY STREET 

ROADWAY RECONSRUCTION 
Beginning the week of Monday, April 4th, 2016 

 
 
Dear Residents, 
 
Starting the week of Monday, April 4th (weather permitting), the City’s contractor, P. Gioioso & 

Sons, Inc., will be undertaking roadway reconstruction of Field, Hazel, and Ivy Streets. Surface 

reconstruction includes roadway demolition and base course paving. Final paving and curb & 

sidewalk reconstruction will occur at a later date, for which you will receive a separate 

notification. This combined work is anticipated to take 3-4 weeks to complete, with areas being 

impacted intermittently during this time. 

 

What to Expect During Surface Reconstruction: 
 Construction hours are 7am to 4 pm.  
 There will be No Parking allowed on the streets between the hours of 7 am and 4 pm. 

Please pay attention to posted signs. 
 Vehicle traffic will be excluded during roadway demolition and paving, between the 

hours of 7 am and 4 pm. Signage and police details will be onsite to assist traffic. 
 When work occurs directly in front of driveways of entryways, the contractor will 

coordinate access directly with residents. 
 Emergency vehicles will have access to all properties at all times. 
 City services will continue uninterrupted. 

 
For any special needs that you may have, contact KyAnn Anderson, Community Relations 
Manager, or questions about this works or other concerns, contact Mike Smith, Resident 
Engineer. 
 
For weekly construction updates and potential schedule changes, please see the project website 
at:  www.cambridgema.gov/theworks/ConcordArea  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Department of Public Works After-Hours Emergency Hotline: (617)349-4860 

CONTACTS: 
Mike Smith, Resident Engineer               KyAnn Anderson, Community Relations 
(857)201-1005/Michael.D.Smith@mwhglobal.com        (617)498-4708/ kanderson@kleinfelder.com 
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